Brecksville-Broadview Heights High School, PSO Report, Thursday October 1, 2020

BBHHS Spirit Week
We have been celebrating Spirit Week with the Homecoming Parade tonight and the Homecoming Football Game on Friday
Spirit Days
· Monday 9/28 - Jersey Day
· Tuesday 9/29 - Dress Like a Teacher
· Taco Tuesday - Free taco lunch for students during lunch periods
· Wednesday 9/30 - Pajama Day
· Thursday 10/1 - Meme Day
· Taco Thursday - Free taco lunch for students during lunch periods
· Friday 10/2 - Class Colors (Seniors - Black, Juniors - White, Sophomores - Red, and Freshmen - Gold), Staff Bees Spirit Gear!

PSAT Wednesday October 14th - In Person at the HS - Early Dismissal
Wednesday October 14th is PSAT day for students grades 9-11.  Freshmen will be taking the PSAT 8/9, Sophomores and Juniors will be taking the PSAT/NMSQT (only juniors can qualify for awards in the National Merit Scholarship Competition).  Students are asked to report to their designated testing location in the high school at 7:35 a.m.  We will be utilizing the entire building to maintain social distancing.  Students will be dismissed after testing concludes at approximately 11:00 a.m. for freshmen and 11:30 a.m. for sophomores and juniors.  Seniors are given the day for college and career planning.  They should work on college applications, work on their resumes, utilize Naviance, and/or participate in virtual college visits.

Bees Online Spirit Store Grand Opening
BBHHS is excited to introduce a new Spirit Store for all your BEES gear needs.   Click here to access the Bees Spirit Store and utilize our Grand Opening Code: GRANDOPENING20 for 25% off your order.  A percentage of profits is given back to the high school to support our student activities and programming.  This design link allows you to purchase gear for a specific club or sport at the high school.

BIMAS-2 Universal Screening
As part of the District’s Mental Health Action Plan, the high school will administer the Behavior Intervention Monitoring Assessment System (BIMAS-2), a universal screener for all of our students three times during the year, with the first administration beginning October 5th.  We ask all parents to also complete their parent survey, which will be emailed to them during the assessment window.  
· October 5th and 8th - Seniors and Freshmen
· October 12th and 15th - Sophomores
· October 19th and 22nd - Juniors

A few Other Notes
· Yout Risk Prevention Survey year (administered just after the BIMAS)
· Financial Aid Night - October 5th
· Parent/Teacher Conferences - November 5th

Thank you for all the continued support and please let me know if you have any ideas or need assistance in improving the educational experience for our students at Brecksville-Broadview Heights High School.   -Steven Ast

